
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Wednesday, December 29, 2010 4:52 PM
To: jeevacation@gmail.com
Subject: st barts

Jeffrey,

I do some research on fuel at Roosevelt field, also, parking is confirmed and available in St. Barts if you decide to go,.
forecast: high cloud cover, showers and wind 22mph for next couple of days in St. Thomas and St. Barts,.clearing Jan 1st
Dave and I land tonight at 9:15pm, Darren was unable to fly with me this week,.

thanks,"

Larry